Jomsky, Mark

From:. ' ‘John Sifling <jsifling@gmail.com>

Sent: " Sunday, April 10, 2016 7:42 PM
To: Tornek, Terry; Madison, Steve; Jomsky, Mark; Reyes, David; Suzuki, Takako;

cbell@cityofpasadena.netc; chong@CItyofpasadena net; De La Cuba, Vannia; Morales,
~Margo; Thyret, Pam; West, Jana; Camacho, Yenise; Sulllvan Noreen; Stone Rhonda;
- Parker, Kelvin; Yu, Be|I|n ' ,

Cc: ' o rmcdonald@carlsonnlcholas com; Stacne Mayoras Watson, Paul
Subject: ' 518 Glen Holly Drive - Permit for Second Floor Addltlon
Dear City Council:

I understand the matter of the permit for a second ﬂoor addrtlon to 5 18 Glen Holly Drive is on the agenda for
your April 11th meeting.

I live at 546 Avon Avenue--just one block east of permit applicants Paul Watson and Stacie Mayoras—-and Iam
: wrltlng to urge you to uphold the Planning Department Hearing Officer, and Board of Zoning Appeal de0151ons_
in their favor I regret [ am unable to appear in person due to personal travel

Paul and Stac1e are good nelghbors and I support their application to construct a second floor in compliance

with City of Pasadena codes and guidelines. Within the last few years, another neighbor near me on LaLoma

" Avenue added a second floor. I'am not aware of any controversy regarding that construction and have seen no

negative impact on the neighborhood. In fact, a numbet of neighbors have added second floor additions or

made other other improvements over the years.. I believe Paul and Stacie should be extended the same right to

- enhance their property, the plans for which are in character Wlth 'surrounding homes, and would resultin a
de31rable hrgher value property in the nelghborhood ~

My Best Regards

’ ‘John Slﬂmg _
546 Avon Avenue

04/11/2016
ltem 18



